
April 8, 2005

MEMORANDUM TO: Luis A. Reyes
Executive Director for Operations

    /RA/ act  for
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: PROPOSED REVISION TO MANAGEMENT DIRECTIVE 6.4, “GENERIC
ISSUES PROGRAM”

During the 521st meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, April 7-8,

2005, the Committee considered the proposed revision to Management Directive (MD) 6.4,

“Generic Issues Program.” The Committee decided not to review this document.  The

Committee has no objection to the staff’s proposal to issue the revised MD 6.4.

Reference:
Memorandum dated February 23, 2005, from Carl J. Paperiello, Director, RES, to multiple-
addressees,  Subject: Second Draft Revision of Management Directive 6.4, “Generic Issues
Program.”

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
W. Dean, OEDO
J. Dixon-Herrity, OEDO
C. Paperiello, RES
F. Eltawila, RES
H. VanderMolen, RES
A. Levin, RES
M. Crutchley, NRR


